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Requests are being submitted for the use of the Immersive Reader in Maltese as an access arrangement. 
The purpose of an access arrangement is to meet the needs of an individual candidate without affecting the 
integrity of the assessment. Unfortunately, the technological infrastructure available does not ensure a 
smooth and secure delivery of examinations with this arrangement. Following discussions with the Access 
Disability Support Committee (ADSC), Examinations Department within the Ministry for Education and the 
Commissioner for the Rights of People with Disability (CRPD), it was agreed that MATSEC is not in a position 
to provide this arrangement until the necessary requirements are met. 
 
 MATSEC is working with all stakeholders to find a solution in shortest possible time. 


